APPENDIX B

Baker, Richard-EDS

From: David Casey |

Sent: 03 July 2009 10:10

To: Baker, Richard-EDS

Subject: B5093, Ravenfield Crossroads

Dear Mr Baker

[ refer to your letter to our company dated 5th June 2009, regarding the signalisation of the junction
to include
Mo waiting at any time' and double yellow lines to correspond.

[ would like to raise a"point of view' with regard 1o the, already stretched. parking facilities outside
our business premises.

Dovetail Reproductions have frequent deliveries of sheet materials requiring a large vehicle, we
juggle our own vehicles

around to accommodate this. but in view of your proposal to install double yellow lines on the road
to the frontage of our

premises, il is quite obvious that any visitors to the adjacent bungalows, who have small drives, will
almost certainly park

their vehicles in front of our premises, sometimes for a very long period of time, leaving no parking
spaces at all for our

own customers, who, if cannot park their cars other than are a very long way from the business area,
will not come in

at all!

[t appears o me, that this has not been thought out with regard to the well being of all the small
business man or their
ability to continue functioning,

Whilst I would be the first to congratulate you on your, very long overdue, installation of some form
of tralTic control at

the crossroads, | must object to the further restrictions of our business and hope that the driver will
adhere 1o signs being

placed at various intervals along the road reminding him/her of dangerous parking.

We are reminded that many of the new changes in Bramley have had a catastrophic effect on the
small business and
1 can only perceive that this will go the same way.

Please take my concerns with regard to the proposals on board.

Kind Regards
Vicky Casey, Dovetail Reproductions.
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